December 4, 2007

Graduate Admissions

Department of Sociology

Re: Ardy Davaran

Dear Madam/Sir:  

It is a pleasure to write in support of Ardy Davaran’s application to your graduate program in sociology. I have known Ardy for over a year, during which time he took 1 course from me (Soc 185P), earning an “A” grade. Ardy graduated from the University of California at Santa Barbara with a 3.5 GPA.

Ardy developed a passion for Sociology during his junior year and is eager to advance his knowledge about the field during graduate work. He is especially interested in children, since people are so profoundly influenced by their childhoods. The structure of society has powerful influences on children, and he is eager to understand how family and other societal forces influence them. His goal is to help develop methods to assure that children are treated fairly, with dignity and given the opportunity to succeed—knowing that such efforts will help produce a better society. 

Adry loves challenges and wants to gain increasing numbers of skills as the years pass. Ardy is ready to do graduate work and his interests in children merit our attention. His goal is to become a researcher and professor, then to teach sociology and hopefully have a positive impact on the lives of others. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely,

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 

